Important Upcoming Dates

August 14 & 15

1:15 dismissal

September 1

No School

September 5

1:15 dismissal



Contact Information

School: 308-946-3057

Mrs. Oswald

hoswald@centralcityps.org

Mrs. Rowe

irowe@centralcityps.org

Ms. Tlustos

dtlustos@centralcityps.org



What's Happening in Third Grade

Monthly Newsletters - A monthly newsletter, similar to this, will be posted on Class Dojo and the CCES website at the beginning of every month starting in September. General information about content areas and upcoming events will be noted on these newsletters. Please be sure to take a look at this each month when it is posted.

<u>Class Dojo</u> - Each third grade teacher will individually post announcements on Class Dojo regarding homework, tests, or activities within their classroom. Please be sure to check Class Dojo frequently throughout the week for these posts. If you need help getting Class Dojo set-up, please let your child's teacher know.

Assignment Notebooks & Homework Folders - Assignment Notebooks and Homework folders will come home daily. Homework will be assigned periodically depending on the teacher. Please be sure to empty the homework folder on a nightly basis to help your child stay organized. Please be sure to sign the Assignment Notebook each night, as well.

<u>Water Bottles</u> - Please be sure to send a water bottle to school with your child each day.

<u>Birthday Treats</u> - If students would like to celebrate their birthday in the classroom, they may bring pre-packaged treats for their classmates on or around their birthday. Summer birthdays may celebrate on their half-birthday or any date of their choice. It is most helpful if you notify your child's teacher prior to bringing in treats.